
 













Greetings!

Thank you so much for your continued prayers and support for 
Danielle and me as we train and serve with MAF.

Speaking of Danielle, she continues her work as a nursing assistant. She has found 
herself getting into a good routine, although understandably after a 12 hour shift, she 
is pretty tired! We have, however, enjoyed our time settling in here in the States - we 
are really appreciating having a place of our own for a little while. We have been 
blessed with several Christian friends around us, and have started settling into a 
church just a few minutes from our apartment. 



 









How can you pray for us? 

Praise God for progress in theory training and for the arrival of my pilot's licence. 
Praise God for the blessing of Christian friends and family supporting us, praise Him too for 
the provision of a church nearby for when we are in the USA. 
Pray that the US and Dutch Aviation Authorities will quickly provide me with my American 
converted licence. 
Continue to pray for Danielle, that these next few months will be productive and that she 
will really be able to develop her skill set. Continue to pray for my studies, that I will get a 
good grasp of the concepts that I am learning. 
Continue to pray that God will go before me and Danielle as we start married life together 
and as we both continue training in our particular fields. 

www.maf-uk.org/gullett

Please consider supporting us financially. Visit the link below for more details. Thank you!

It is such a blessing to be able to reach out and tell you more about my training with MAF 
and Danielle's medical studies, if you have any questions, please do email me at 

james.gullett@mafint.org 

It is also really encouraging to know that you are praying for us, please do let us know how 
you are and how we can be praying for you.

Every blessing, James and Danielle




